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Comments: I am adamantly opposed to the Holland Lake project.  There is plenty of land that is owned by private

entities that could support such an endeavor.  Utilizing Forest Service land to create another "exclusive"

playground funded by out of state corporate entities is inexcusable.  Federal land is supposed to be accessible

and enjoyed by everyone, not just the wealthy.  I find it interesting that the first line on this page is that "the Forest

Service values public participation" when the project in and of itself will forever alter a beautiful area and result in

an exclusivity that is the antithesis of your opening sentence.  Wild areas need to stay wild and undeveloped...we

have enough exploitation of the land happening in MT, the Forest Service has an opportunity to preserve and not

destroy in this instance.


